
Johns Hopkins ARVD Seminar 

The ARVD Program at Johns Hopkins invites you to attend the ninth annual 
ARVD Family Seminar on Saturday, May 3rd at Johns Hopkins Hospital in 
Baltimore, Maryland.  We are especially pleased to have two guest speakers 
joining us this year: Richard Hauer, MD will describe his experience with 
ARVD/C in the Netherlands and Samuel Sears, PhD will present on the 
Psychosocial Challenges for ICD Patients.   
The seminar will be held from 8 AM to about 4:30 PM at the Mountcastle 
Auditorium in the Preclinical Teaching Building located at 725 North 
Wolfe Street.  Parking is available in the Washington Street Garage, 
located at Monument and Washington Streets.  A lunch reception will be 
held immediately following the morning session.  The afternoon session will 
consist of small group discussions on various topics, as well as some 
opportunities to participate in research.  The seminar and luncheon are free 
and open to anyone who is interested in ARVD.    
A block of rooms has been reserved at the Holiday Inn, Baltimore-Inner 
Harbor located at 301 W. Lombard Street for the nights of the May 2nd and 
May 3rd at a rate of $139/night for single and double rooms. There is an 
additional fee for each additional person.   The block of rooms will be held 
until 3pm on April 11, 2008. Please make your reservations by calling 1-800-
HOLIDAY or 410-685-3500 and ask for the JOHNS HOPKINS ARVD 
PATIENT FAMILY SEMINAR rate or give the code “ARV”.  You may also 
make your reservations online by clicking on this link:   
http://www.ichotelsgroup.com/h/d/hi/1/en/advancedsearch?whichtype=roo
m&roomResult=none&hotelCode=baldt&quickRes=city&_GPC=ARV&checkInDa
te=04&checkOutMonthYear=042007&checkInMonthYear=042007&checkOu
tDate=06&requestid=146545 
  
To register for the seminar, please complete the registration form (located 
on our website (www.arvd.com) under “Our Center”) and return it to Crystal 
Tichnell by fax: 443-609-4061 or email ctichnell@jhmi.edu. Please complete 
one registration form per person.  There will also be a Friday evening 
Meeting with Dr. Samuel Sears.  Specific details will be posted shortly. You 
will receive a confirmation packet upon receipt of your registration form.   
Please call the ARVD office at 410-502-7161 with any questions.  Please let 
us know if you plan to attend as early as possible.  
We hope you can join us!  
 


